
From: Trudi Craggs
Sent: 18 June 2006 20:57
To: Andie Harper
Subject: Monday

Andie

Just to let you know that I will not be at tie first thing tomorrow. I have to go to a meeting for another client in Perth. I
expect to be back in time for the 12.30 team meeting.

Hope this is okay.

Re the TEL/tie structure and our conversation on Friday afternoon, one way of achieving what I think they want to
achieve (although that in itself is not clear - it seems like were backfitting a solution to a problem we've created) is to
have an operating agreement/services agreement between TEL and tie. The link would then be Willie GaIllagher who
sits on the TEL board as chairman of tie. That would mean that TEL could instruct tie who in turn would instruct
employees/contractors. Willie Gallagher would be the SRO. In addition Willie would sit on the Tram Project Board. I
think this would simplify things and clarify roles and responsibilities.

Happy to discuss this further tomorrow.

Trudi
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